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11/08/2022  14:39:422022/2442/P AMEND Kathryn Crosfield I am lodging a formal objection to the planning proposals submitted for alterations to 11 Denning Road, 

London NW3. I am the owner of 13b Denning Road, NW3 1ST; I bought this property in 1987. After studying 

the plans for no. 11 next door, I fear the huge rear extension will overshadow no. 13 and cause substantial 

loss of light to my flat and the ones above, as well as loss of privacy. The enormous amount of building work 

that this will entail will also negatively impact the current residents of 13 Denning Road. There will be a great 

deal of noise, dust and debris for months. I urge the owners of no. 11 to scale back their plans considerably 

and demonstrate some respect for their neighbours.
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